
 

 

 

TO: Depot Network 

DATE: September 4, 2025 

RE: Reminder on Safety and Vigilance Following Incident 

 

Dear Depot Network, 
 
BCMB has been informed of a serious incident that occurred this morning at the Manchester Bottle 
Depot in Calgary. At approximately 9:01 a.m., five armed individuals entered the depot and robbed the 
premises. Money was taken from the safe and till. Thankfully, the staff were not physically harmed and 
are working with the Calgary Police Service as the investigation proceeds. 
 
We are sharing this information as a reminder to all depots to remain vigilant and prioritize safety. 
Please review your security procedures, ensure staff are aware of emergency protocols and contact local 
law enforcement immediately if you witness suspicious activity. 
 
The safety of depot staff and customers is the highest priority.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter and for your continued commitment to operating 
safely. 
 
If you have any questions, please direct them to Compliance Department at 780-424-3193 or 
compliance@bcmb.ab.ca. 
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